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THE LORD’S PRAYER: 

Pray then like this: “Our Father in heaven, 
hallowed be Your name.  

Your kingdom come, Your will be done, on earth as 
it is in heaven.  

Give us this day our daily bread, and forgive us 
our debts,  

as we also have forgiven our debtors. 

And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us 
from evil.”  

Matthew 6:9-13 (ESV) 

 Lord, You are our Heavenly Father. You rule and 
reign over the whole earth. Nothing takes You by 
surprise. Despite the overwhelming implications of 
COVID-19, You promise all things work together for 
our good. Today, our hope is not in the governments 
of the world. Our hope is in You.  

Lord, thank You for the power of Your name. 

  

Heavenly Father, we are asking for Your glorious 
kingdom to come into our broken world. As COVID-19 
produces uncertainty around the globe, may millions 

of people in every nation find healing, safety,  

security, and salvation as they turn to You in 
repentance and faith.  

Lord, thank You for Your salvation. 

  

Lord, in an hour when resources are scarce, we 
thank You for giving us our daily bread. We cry out 
to You: Provide for our friends, neighbors, and all 
those hurting in the world. Give supernatural 
strength, protection, and wisdom to the doctors, 
nurses, caregivers, scientists, government 
officials, and spiritual leaders battling this 
crisis.  

Lord, thank You for Your provision. 

  

Lord, I ask for Your forgiveness for sins hindering 
my relationship with You. Cleanse me of my 
unbelief, selfishness, and unrighteous anger. I 
forgive those who have offended me. We cry out for 
our world to turn to You in repentance.  

Lord, thank You for Your forgiveness. 

  

Lord, do not let us be tempted to live in fear, 
panic, and cynicism. Deliver us from the effects of 
COVID-19. We unite in faith with millions of other 
Christians around the world. We ask You to 
eradicate COVID-19 from our planet and bring 
revival and awakening to the nations of our world.  

Lord, thank You for delivering us from evil. 


